
Do you have ideas that should be shared as security tips of the week? 

If so, please send them to UnivIT_SP@ur.rochester.edu 

For more information, please visit: 

www.rochester.edu/it/security 

Password Protection  

Reminders 

• Never share your password with anyone 

 

• If someone contacts you and asks you for your 

password on behalf of The University of 

Rochester, please contact your appropriate 

Helpdesk so we can investigate. 

 

• Do not use the "Remember Password" feature of 

applications (e.g., web browser). 

 

• Do not store passwords in a file on ANY 

computer system (including smart phones, 

thumb drives or any similar device) without 

encryption. 
 


